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HARMONY PRIMARY & NURSERY 

NEWSLETTER 

SEPTEMBER – OCTOBER 2025 

 

PANTOMIME 

Please return permission slip and £13 if your 

child is attending the Pantomime.  The closing 

date for notes and money is Friday 28th 

November. 

ALLERGY AWARE SCHOOL 

We are an allergy aware school.  Food bans 

are very difficult to police however we still 

have a duty of care to all pupils.  We have 

procedures in place to minimize the risk of 

reaction occurring in a food allergic pupil. 

UPCOMING DATES: 

Monday 22nd, 29th September & 6th, 13th & 20th October – 

Middletown Training 11-1pm, assembly hall.  Please ensure 

you have registered for this course. 

 

Friday 26th September – Julie Fenton (Child Evangelism 

Fellowship) leading assembly 

 

Monday 29th September – Harvest goods can be brought 

into school. 

 

Friday 3rd October– New School Council leading assembly  

 

Tuesday 7th October– Mrs Campbell’s class visit to City Hall 

& Sunshine Room trip to Tesco 

 

Wednesday 8th October – HARMONY HOEDOWN 5.30-

7.30pm, Adults only (+16).  Make sure you purchase tickets 

from Julie.  Ticket only event.  Bring your friends along! 

 

Thursday 9th October – Sunshine room parents stay & play 

9-10am.  Final day for Harvest goods. 

 

Friday 10th October – Harvest Assembly – Derek Belfast City 

Mission.   Hampers given out to local community members. 

 

Monday 13th October– Halloween Hamper Squares go on 

sale, 50p a square.  Lots of wonderful Halloween Hampers 

to be won. 

 

Monday 13th – Friday 17th October – PARENT/GUARDIAN 

INTERVIEWS. School will finish at 1pm all week for ALL 

children 

 

Tuesday 14th October – Family & P1-7 school photographs.  

More information to follow. 

 

Tuesday 21st October – Fight2Thrive boxing initiative 

delivered by professional boxer Steven Ward.  P5, P6 & P7  

 

Thursday 23rd October – HALLOWEEN DISCO, during school 

time, children can dress up (no scary costumes).  

Halloween Hamper winners announced 

 

Friday 24th October – Last day of term, no lunches.  ALL 

pupils finish at 12pm.   

 

Monday 27th October – Friday 31st October – SCHOOL 

CLOSED 

SCHOOL RE-OPENS MONDAY 3RD NOVEMBER  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please remember children should wear full 

uniform to school everyday.  On PE & Forest 

School days children can wear school 

jumper, white polo shirt and plain 

(black/navy) sports leggings or tracksuit 

bottoms 

ENSURE ALL ITEMS OF UNIFORM ARE 

LABELLED 

We will be celebrating Harvest on Friday 10th 

October.  A separate information letter will 

be sent out.  If you can please put a few non-

perishable items into you weekly shop for our 

Harvest Hampers, whatever you can afford 

will be greatly appreciated.  Please bring 

items into school the week beginning 29th 

October.  The Hampers will be delivered to 

elderly members of the Glencairn 

community. 

ALL ADULTS WELCOME (+16) 5.30-7.30pm – 

Wednesday 8th October.  A night filled with 

food, line dancing and good honest fun.  

Make sure to get your ticket from Julie in the 

Hub - £5 each. 

http://www.harmonyprimaryschool.org.uk/

